EACP Committee

From: carol lee kamekona <hynmahi@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 3:34 AM

To: EACP Committee

Subject: EACP-1 Integrated Pest and Environmental Management on County Property

Good afternoon Chair and members,

I am in support of this Bill to ban pesticide usage at all County Parks in Maui County due to the potential health and
safety of its residents.

Mahalo!
Carol Lee Kamekona

Sent from my iPhone



